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I am opposed to this bill as it will put an even heavier burden on farmers financially. 

We should be in support of local farms and their efforts to provide food to our 

communities. This is simply another way to break down smaller farms to allow the 

bigger corporate farms to gobble them up. It is in essence another tax, which it 

appears at this point many of those in our state house love.  

This will also dramatically increase the cost of goods and services in our state, 

therefore it does not enhance the lives of the good people of the state of Oregon but 

rather diminishes them. 


